
April 9, 2020 

Greetings in the Name of Our Lord Jesus! 

 

As we move closer to Easter, amidst this time of uncertainty and fear, we are reminded 

there is hope because God sent Jesus into our world.  As Christians we believe that 

Jesus  comes alongside us in our suffering, and offers comfort, love and healing in all we're 

going through.  We stand with each other, journeying together through the long road 

ahead, and we see signs of hope and signs of new life. 

 

Again, not being able to worship together during this very special time in the church year is 

difficult. However we can still connect with each other through our online worship services 

and other activity resources.  All our worship services can be viewed by clicking this 

link: www.rlcary.org/about-us/online-worship. 

 

Our Maundy Thursday service will be available starting at 4 pm today.  Good Friday will 

be available at Noon tomorrow, 4/10.  And our Festival Easter worship will be available at 

6 am Easter Sunday. 

 

Like last Friday, a table will be on the sidewalk outside the church office area tomorrow 

from 9 am until 3 pm.  The table will have Palm Crosses (individually packaged), Portals of 

Prayer devotionals, Children’s Easter Bulletins and Visual Faith activity sheets.  We ask you 

to remember social distancing and have 1 adult get out of the car to pick up whatever 

resources you would like. 

 

Easter will come and no matter where you are or how many people you are with, we can all 

rejoice saying,  "He is Risen, He is Risen Indeed!"  We look forward to the day when we 

will all be able to worship side by side again. 

Pastor Jonathan 
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